






June 30, 2025 

Via Email: avlin.odviar@temeculaca.gov 

City of Temecula 
41000 Main Street 
Temecula, CA   92590 

Dear Mr. Odviar: 

Effective June 13, 2025, FALCON Engineering Services, Inc. (“FALCON”) was acquired by CHA 
Consulting, Inc. (“CHA”). Accordingly, please accept this letter as a notice of change in control and request 
for consent to assignment, effective June 13, 2025, of all contracts and task orders between FALCON and 
City of Temecula 

CHA is an innovative engineering design, consulting and construction management firm delivering 
sustainable, integrated solutions to the world's most challenging infrastructure projects. With decades of 
experience we bring inspired talent, forward-leaning technology, and essential partnerships to meet our 
clients’ evolving needs. The addition of FALCON to the CHA team adds unique technical breadth and 
depth to CHA’s expansive Infrastructure team. While the personnel working on your project(s) will remain 
the same, together, the services our highly skilled teams of professionals provide will expand significantly. 
We look forward to continuing to work with you as your trusted advisors and partners, committed to 
responsibly improving the world we live in.  

If you consent to the assignment, please return an executed PDF to Jon Bard, Esq., Assistant General 
Counsel, at jbard@chasolutions.com. He can also address any transaction-related questions you may have. 
If you have any questions regarding the services CHA offers, please contact Wael Faqih, Vice President of 
FALCON, by telephone at (951) 264-2350 or by e-mail at wfaqih@falcon-ca.com, or Phil Stevens, Sector 
President of CHA, by telephone at (615) 613-4167 or by email at pstevens@chasolutions.com.  We look 
forward to continuing our relationship. 

Sincerely,  

FALCON ENGINEERING SERVICES, INC CHA CONSULTING, INC. 

Wael Faqih Phil Stevens 
Vice President Sector President – Infrastructure 
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